Subject: Re: Maternal Mortality
Posted by Janet-DHS on Mon, 10 Jul 2023 14:47.05 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

The maternal mortality estimates should not be disaggregated by any covariates, such as state,
because the data on survival and mortality refer to the respondent's sisters and the covariates
refer to the respondents, not the sisters. We do not know where the sisters are living or where
they died, if they died. Another issue is that the number of deaths in the data is small, and if that
number were disaggregated the estimates would have too much statistical uncertainty to be
useful.
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